
Dear Prayer Partners,


	 The Lord has greatly 
blessed our family over the past 
few months. With Stanley back 
from the U.S. we were able to 
spend the summer together, 
serving the Lord and enjoying 
our time as a family. The 
ministry work is never-ending 
but we have seen the Lord 
working mightily especially in the church with several new people now 
attending and hearing the message of Salvation!


	 However, our time together is coming to a close. Kevin will be 
heading to college this Fall and we will become empty-nesters. Though it 
will be a challenge not having either of our boys with us, we look to the 
Lord for strength and wisdom for both us and them in this new stage of our 
lives.


	 In order to help the boys get settled for college we will be traveling 
with them to the U.S. on August 9th and will stay there until their classes 
begin at the end of the month. Another reason for this trip is because of 

Zirlene’s documentation. In order 
to keep her Green Card she cannot 
remain outside U.S. soil for more 
than a year. So, by taking this trip 
now we would also be able to take 
care of that. We are looking 
forward to this last month together 
and covet your prayers on the 
behalf of the boys and us as we 
continue serving the Lord.


Thank you to all of you who are backing us up in prayer                    
and show such love to our family and ministry.

Please pray for:


Travel

A safe and smooth 
trip on Aug. 9th.


College

That the Lord may 
supply every need 
and that the boys 
may adapt well.


Ministry

That God grant 
Peter & Zirlene the 
wisdom and 
strength to face this 
new stage of life.
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In Christ’s L
ove,


Peter, Z
irlene, 

Stanley, & Kevin 

Doolittle
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